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Coronavirus update – School closure  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

As per national guidance, Bloomsbury Nursery School will remain closed from Monday 23rd March, to 

all pupils to prevent the spread of Coronavirus. We are endeavouring to remain open for children of 

parents who are classed as key workers, as well as pupils who are subject to an Education and 

Healthcare Plan (EHCP) or have an  allocated social worker. 

 

However the Government has advised that the fewer children making the journey to school, and the 

fewer children in educational settings, the lower the risk that the virus can spread and infect vulnera-

ble individuals in wider society. Children should only be in school if they cannot be safely cared for at 

home.  
 

Please see our school website  for further information re: keyworkers. 

 

Please can Parents/Carers who are key workers  indicate this by sending an email 

to:  enquiry@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk by midday, Monday 23rd March. Alternatively, you can tele-

phone nursery on 0121 464 2034.  

 
Remember: if you or your child feels ill and you want to know what to do next, please use NHS 111 online. 

If you have any concerns about a child and want further advise please contact—Children’s Advice and 

Support Service (CASS) on 0121 303 1888 

 

In the meantime, please visit our school website, Facebook   and access your child's Tapestry account  

for updates from your child's keyworker re possible activities to do at home.  

 

Best Wishes from us all at Bloomsbury. 

 

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/
mailto:enquiry@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk
https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19


Diary Dates: 

Sally and Tamar  

Will be at nursery Every Monday  if you would like any help or  

support. 

You can also contact us on  

Headteacher:  s.davies@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

Deputy headteacher and SENCo    

t.cohen@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

Teacher:    a.sohal@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

Family Support  

Suspended  

Can be  

Contacted on  

0121 766 7774 

If you need any  

support or advice 

 

 

Classes are currently  

suspended until further  

notice  

ESOL Classes 
 

Jobs Club 

 

If your child has Free School Meals  

then you can collect a lunch pack from  

St Matthews School 

 

(only provided for the days your child would be at 
Nursery) 

 
Please contact Nursery if you would like a packed lunch for your 

child 

0121 464 2034 

 

As advised by the Government, we will 

do all we can to stay open for the  

children of key workers (e.g. NHS staff, 

police, others in frontline services) and 

children with certain needs. 

 

Please let us know if this applies to you  


